
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Amazingly beginning of the new academic year for Hawk class full of new adventures! 

New building, new classes, new friends, and all our students have settled extremely 

well. Big applause for you Hawk Class!!! 

Through this half term students have had the opportunity to know each other and 

share lots of experiences they have done during the summer holiday. Students also 

have taken part from the very first minute into their own learning process discovering 

their future expertise and wishes, as well as started to think about what they would like 

to do when finish at college. 

As part of Carousel sessions students have been able to attend outdoor pursuits and 

develop their independence attending to travel training. Whole Hawk class is full of 

hard workers and they always try their best and shown great interest in ASDAN as part 

of their leaning process.  We have had a range of workshops taking place including 

Ore project, Butterfly project and weekly sessions on job preparation. 

 

Literacy and Communication 

During this term, Hawk class have had several morning sessions dedicated to the 

development of phonetic-phonological knowledge, which will contribute in a very 

positive way to the development of communication skills and will allow an 

improvement in interpersonal relationships.  

We started by studying William Shakespeare’s – A Midsummer Night’s Dream. 

Throughout the term students have developed their reading and writing skills through 

the use of the play and book. Pupils will be developing their vocabulary through the 

story about feelings, emotions, fiction and reality. 
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ASDAN 

Hawk class has commenced the academic year by engaging in a unit on Rights and 

Responsibilities and has demonstrated commendable comprehension in this regard. 

They have begun to implement this knowledge in their daily classroom interactions by 

exhibiting mutual respect and acknowledging the significance of adhering to college 

regulations. The class has performed exceptionally well, and following a group 

discussion, they have collectively agreed upon a set of rules for the class through a 

democratic voting process. 

  

Maths 

This term students have been developing their awareness of the use of money as well 

as continue to work on number skills to ensure that they gain confidence and mental 

fluency with whole numbers, counting, and place value. This should involve working 

with numerals, words and the four operations using practical resources. 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carousel 

During this half term, the students have derived immense pleasure from their carousel. 

The outdoor pursuits have provided them with an opportunity to confront their 

apprehensions, enhance their team building skills and explore novel activities. 
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Upcoming Events 

More new adventures for next half term! 

In Carousel, we will be continuing with our Outdoor pursuits, travel training and life skills. 

Sixth form open evening 6th November. 

Parliamentarian week is on the 6th- November. 

Christmas jumper and lunch day in December. 

In December is 6th Form Merit Awards. 

 


